
Viking Lock Update 
 

 
 

We want to announce a change to the way Viking cabinets will ship from the 
Miele Manufacturing factory.  We will no longer install our standard shipping 
locks on them.  They will ship without locks. 
 
Going forward, you will need to buy and install your own coded 1” straight cam 
type barrel locks.  This will improve security on these cabinets by increasing the 
variety of locks used on them. 
 
Additionally, we’d like to remind you that these cabinets were designed with 
security in mind.  They ship equipped with a security bar that accepts a puck lock 
to provide an additional layer of protection.  We strongly encourage you to install 
a puck lock on every Viking cabinet. 

 


